
Chess Club 

  

 

When: Tuesdays and Wednesdays after school 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Who: Beginner’s, novice, masters. Everyone is welcomed. 

 

Why: It’s fun, teaches strategy, patience and planning. And let’s be 

honest, who doesn’t like Chess. 

 

Note:  Please pick a day in which you would like your child to attend. 

He or she may not do both days due to space. Classes will start the 

week of September 11th. 

 

Sign up’s and questions: Please contact Mr. Jonathan 

at Jhernandez@stphiliptheapostle.org 

Thank you!  

 


